STATE SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF
OLATHE, KANSAS

Superintcnrlent,s Omee Januar Y 26 s 1944

Professor F. C., Allen |
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Professor Allen:

I wrote youesterday asking for blueprints for temnis
courts built at the University, but today I received from
Professor Russell a set of dreawings that I had requested
some time ago. This was the information I needed, and 1 eam
sorry to have troubled you.

Yours sincerely,
o 0
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He M. Quigley, Superintendent



